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Updates @ Kaiti

Kia Tū Maia, Kia Tū Pakari, Kia Tū Rangatira

23 o Whiringa ā rangi, 2022	

 


TURANGANUI 
SCHOOLS 
FESTIVAL

The tamariki 

perform at 11.30am 
at the Showgrounds 

Events Centre


TRANSITIONS

Year 6 and Year 8 

tamariki have their 
transition visits / 

Open Days to the 
schools they are 
enrolled in next 
year on Tuesday.    

Is your child 
enrolled?


LAST DAY 

The last day of the 

2022 year is 
Wednesday 14th 

December. 

Week 6 already …

Our Year 7 and 8s have returned from Camp in Rotorua and our Year 6s are now 
away enjoying their time in Hawkes Bay. Still to come … Turanganui Festival, Y6 
Intermediate and secondary Open days, Girls Growing Up, Boys 2 Men, Junior 
Prizegiving and Senior Prizegiving, 100% Mystery Trip. 


Turanganui Festival - this is on Friday, tamariki perform at 11.30am, Please  
ensure they have black bottoms (shorts, skirt, longs). It is a $5 entry also for 
anyone going out to watch.   


25th 
Nov

29 

Nov

14 

Dec

Below - Interschool Athletics athletes in action!

Photo acknowledgement: Josie McClutchie - Poi Photography
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DO THE RIGHT THING … MAHIA TE MEA TIKA	  23 NOVEMBER 2022

Love learning, Love Kaiti

YEAR BOOKS


There are a couple of copies left for ordering at the office 
if you have not yet done so. $20 for one of these which 
will be ready at Prizegiving time.


CAMPS


Our Year 7 and 8 tamariki had an enjoyable time in 
Rotorua, enjoying the Redwoods at night, experiencing 
the gondolas and the luge, rock climbing and having a 
great time at the aquatic centre were just a few of the 
activities they got to experience. Our Year 6s were 
spending the day at Splash Planet today in Hawkes Bay. 
Much aroha and thanks to the Y7/8 kaiako and support 
staff. Special mention to Suzy Kerekere ❤ 


SPORTS


Well done to our team who represented us at the 
Interschool Athletics last week.  They all gave 100% and 
were awesome ambassadors for our kura. Miniball, 
Softball, T-Ball and Touch continue so please ensure 
tamariki turn up for their teams. 


BILINGUAL 2023


Please let us know if you are interested in your child 
following the Bilingual pathway and they are currently in 
mainstream.  We will be looking at classes for next year 
over the next few weeks, so please let us know now. 


TOP BEHAVIOUR


We expect top behaviour through to the end of the year.  
Over the last few weeks the consequences of some bad 
choices have resulted in tamariki missing out on special 
activities.  Please reinforce these expectations with your 
tamariki. 


BANKING

31 bankers last week! Come on - find those 

bankbooks and let’s get creating good saving 
habits.  We are aiming for 60 bankers this 

week!  Let’s do it! 

Ngā mihi, Kōkā Mandy Owen 

ATTENDANCE

Our attendance rates last week were 

between 88% and 92%.  This week Monday 
and Tuesday have been 90%! Awesome!

Photo acknowledgement: Josie McClutchie - Poi Photography
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